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HAPPY NEW YEAR - 2018 
 

WE WISH ALL OUR MEMBERS IN THE BANKING, INSURANCE AND 
ENTIRE FINANCIAL SECTOR A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR – 2018. 
 
THE YEAR AHEAD WILL BE FULL OF CHALLENGES TO ALL OF US.  
THE ONLY WAY WE CAN SAFEGUARD OUR JOBS, JOB SECURITY, 
OUR RIGHTS & ACHIEVEMENTS AND ALSO PROTECT OUR 
INSTITUTIONS WOULD BE TO FURTHER UNITE TO FIGHT BACK. 
 
LET US WELCOME THE NEW YEAR AS AN YEAR FOR UNFLINCHING 
LOYALTY TO OUR ORGANISATIONS, FOR GREATER UNITY AND 
INTENSIFIED STRUGGLES TO MARCH FORWARD. 
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